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The mission of the Winthrop 

Public Schools is to promote 

and support student-learning 

PreK-12 by teaching students in 

a challenging yet nurturing 

learning environment.  We will 

prepare our students to be 

productive citizens who will 

contribute to their community 

and to the global community of 

the 21st century. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHS alumni!   

You can now obtain your 

high school transcripts 

online at  

www.winthrop.k12.ma.us. 

Select Winthrop High 

School and go to the 

Guidance tab.  

 
Dear Parents, Guardians, Staff, and Members of the 
Community, 

 
 

It has been a very busy and successful Fall for Winthrop 
Public Schools as we had several school activities 
building up to the Thanksgiving Day break.  In this 
newsletter you will find snapshots of activities that have 
occurred within the first three months of the school year 
depicting a multitude of accomplishments reflecting the 
academic, community and extra-curricular successes of 
our students and staff. 
 
 
The WHS Drama Society performed a spectacular 
production of Six The Musical.   WHS Cheerleaders 
advanced to Regionals and States.  JV Cheerleaders 
placed 2nd at NECs.   
 
I continue to be amazed at the talent and positive spirit of 
students and the never-ending support of our families, 
staff and community. Please take the time to look at the 
attached pages that highlight the many Fall activities and 
accomplishments. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Lisa A. Howard 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast & Lunch is free for all 

students! 

 If you have any questions, 

please contact Laura McGrath at  

lmcgrath@winthrop.k12.ma.us  

or call 

617-846-5505 x7210 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Got Box Tops? 

Every clip counts.  

You can drop off Box Tops 

to any school, or the 

Superintendent’s Office at 

Town Hall  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHS is participating in the MBTA 

Student Pass Program.  

Registered high school students 

can obtain a student Charlie Card 

with a discounted rate.  Students 

can go to the HS Guidance Office 

for more information 

 

     
 September Athletes  

     of the Month 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

                                 October Athletes  
      of the Month 
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2024-2025 

School 

Committee 

Meetings 
 

July 8, 22 

August 5, 19 

September 9, 23 

October 7, 21 

November 4, 18 

*December 02 

**December 09 

December 16 

January 6, 27 

February 10 

March 3, 17, 31 

April 14, 28 

May 5, 19 

June 9, 30 
 

 
Meetings are held in the Harvey 

Hearing Room, Town Hall, at 

6:00pm, unless otherwise noted. 
 

*Gathering Room, Town Hall 

** HS Auditorium 

 
 
 

2024-2025 School Committee 
 

Jennifer Powell, Chair 
Julie Barry, Vice-Chair 

Jim Letterie, Town Council President 
Suzanne Leonard 

Gus Martucci 
Layne Petrie 

Zachary Purinton 
 

 

2024-2025 Winthrop Teacher’s 
Association 

 
Brian Donnelly, President 

John Cross, Vice-President 
David Palen, Treasurer 

Lauren Kostegan, Public Relations 
Ellen Baxter, Secretary 

Jessica Leslie, Corresponding Secretary/Social 
Media Liaison 

 
Building Representatives 

 
Donna Moore, Gorman Fort Banks 

Jennifer Shatford, Gorman Fort Banks 
 

Michael  DeFelice, Arthur T. Cummings 
Anna Marie Miles, Arthur T. Cummings 

 
Alex Brown, Winthrop Middle School 

Jaclyn Sernavsky, Winthrop Middle School 
 

Pam Lund, Winthrop High School 
Coni Moore, Winthrop High School 

 
 

winthropteachersassn@gmail.com 
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William P. Gorman Fort Banks PTO 

September 25 

October 23 

December 11 

January 22 

February 26 

March 26 

April 9 

May 28 

 
Meetings are held in the WPG Cafeteria 

and begin at 6:30pm 

 

 

Arthur T. Cummings PTO 

September 18 

November 20 

January 22 

March 19 

May 21 

 
Meetings are held in the cafetorium and 

begin at 6:30pm 

 

 

 

WMS Parent Teacher Club 

 

October 1 

November 6 

December 3 

 
Meetings are held via Zoom 

 
 

 

WHS Parent Teacher Club  

September 30 

November 25 

January 27 

March 31 

May 19 

 
 

Meetings are held in the HS Cafeteria 
and begin at 6:30pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

William P. Gorman Fort Banks PTO 
Rita Mansfield, Co-President 
Janine Santilli, Co-President 

Jacqueline Bagnera-Brandao, Co-Vice President 
Kristina PIzzicannella-Murphy, Co-Vice President 

Lara Van Lannen, Secretary 
Lesley Sturm-Darcy, Treasurer 

Kaitlin Burroughs, Communications 
 

Arthur T. Cummings PTO 
Christa Shea, President 

Maria Aiello, Co-Vice President 
Gladiola Kraja, Co-Vice President 

Chrissy Phillips, Secretary 
Jenn Reeves, Co-Treasurer 
Cathy Aufiero, Co-Treasurer 

 
Middle School Parent Teachers Club 

Atiyeh Cassidy, Board Member 
Jessica Briggs, Board Member 
Andrea Baez, Board Member 
Jennifer Reth, Board Member 

 

High School Parent Teachers Club 
Karen Perrin, Board Member/Treasurer 

Eileen Johnson, Board Member 
Maureen Blade, Board Member 

Kristen Buonopane, Board Member 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Congratulations to Taylor 
Monson on the arrival of her 

daughter, Avery Rae, 
 Born on July 26th! 

 
 

Congratulations to Taylor 
Murphy on the arrival of her 

daughter, Noah Johnston, born 
on September 30th! 

 
 

Congratulations to Elizabeth 
Walker on the arrival of her 
daughter, Deborah Siobhan, 

born on October 2nd! 
 
 

Congratulations to Jillian Cuzzi 
on the arrival of her daughter, 

Aria Capri, born on 
November 4th! 

 
 

Congratulations to Brittany 
Daley on the arrival of her 

daughter, Vivian Daley, born on 
December 2nd! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     
         Winthrop Lodge of Elks 
          Students of the Month 

   October 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 6 Jaguars - Nora Chapman & Christian Streeter 

Grade 7 Falcons - Richard Vivolo 

Grade 7 Wolves - Declan Cassidy 

Grade 8 Ravens - Mariana Gomez 

Grade 8 Eagles - Nicolas Lamiaux 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
        

              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
All Stars 

All Conference 

 
 
 

All Star Football 
Nicholas Cappuccio 

Nick Romano 
 

All Conference Football 
Phil Boncore 
Sean Dolan 
Gabe Grein 
Will Murphy 

Matthew Noonan 
Matthew Reardon 

Seth Sacco 
 

All Star Cheerleader 
Lylah Cassidy 

 
All Star Volleyball 

Sofia Gonzalez 
 

All Star Boys’ Soccer 
Noah Bayersdofer 
Sebastian Yepes 

 
All Star Girls’ Soccer 

Talia Martucci 
 

All Star Golf 
Louk Belghiti 
Nikita Rossi 

 
All Conference Golf 

Ryan Murphy 

 
 

 

Erin Petti visits the  
Arthur T. Cummings School 

 
 
 
 

Local author Erin Petti worked with our 5th 
grade students, sharing her experiences 

with the writing process! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

           Happy Halloween from the  
William P. Gorman 
Fort Banks School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Halloween from the 
Winthrop Middle School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Audrey Carroll 
was named 
Winthrop 

Middle 
School’s 

Project 351 
Ambassador 

 
 

WMS Cross Country 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
WMS Cross Country Track wrapped up a great season! 

 

 

Multicultural Club Bake Sale 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

We are proud of the many 
students who attended the 

Veteran’s Day Services 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
               Veteran’s Day 
 
 
 
 
 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 

 

 

 

 

 

WHS Graduate Joel Johnson, currently enlisted 

in the United States Army, visited with the Little 

Vikings Pre-School class, reading “Leaf Man” 

by Lois Ehlert.  Thank you Mr. Johnson for 

your service. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

WHS 
Cheerleaders 
had a terrific 

season!  Junior 
Varsity placed 
2nd at the NEC 
Competition 
and Varsity 

moved on to 
Regionals and 

States! 

 
 

 
 

 

WHS Cheerleaders 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  WHS Drama Society Performs    
Six the Musical 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

    Annual Country Fair    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      WMS Food Drive  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
Contact Us 

 
Superintendent’s  

Office 
617-846-5500 x7110 

 
 

Lisa Howard 
lhoward@winthrop.k12.ma.us 

 
Patty Hibbard 

phames@winthrop.k12.ma.us 

 
 

Like us on 
Facebook! 

 
 
 
 
 

Winthrop Public 
Schools 

 
 
 

Visit our website 
www.winthrop.k12.ma.us 

 
 
 
 

 

  Thanksgiving Day Game 
 Winthrop Beats Revere 25-0 
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